
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Transportation eligibility for students and stop information 
can be found via the Virtual Counselor system. 
https://www.browardschools.com/VirtualCounselor 

 No Mailers will be sent out. If your child is eligible, stop 
information will be listed there as well. Once the District Bus 
Routers open the system, the information will be available for 
the parents and the school. Drivers will also have a list of all 
eligible riders so no “bus passes” will be necessary.  

 


